
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 23, 2024 
 
The Honorable Spencer Cox 
P.O. Box 142220 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-2220 
 
Dear Governor Cox: 
 
On behalf of NRA members in Utah, I am pleased to announce your NRA-PVF “A+” rating and 
endorsement for Governor in the 2024 Utah Primary Election.  This endorsement is a reflection 
of your steadfast support and demonstrated leadership on Second Amendment issues during your 
tenure as Governor. 
 
As Governor, you signed critical legislation into law to ensure the rights of Utah’s law-abiding 
gun owners and sportsmen. As a result of signing permitless carry into law, citizens in Utah can 
now exercise their constitutional right to conceal carry without first having to obtain government 
permission. In addition, you have signed legislation that enhanced Utah’s firearm preemption 
law, and most recently, legislation that provides important financial privacy protections for gun 
owners when purchasing firearms and ammunition. 
 
Our members will interpret your “A+” rating and endorsement as being a solid pro-gun/pro-
hunting candidate who is a staunch defender of the Right to Keep and Bear Arms. Please feel 
free to communicate your rating and endorsement to the voters of Utah.  
 
Congratulations again on your “A+” rating and endorsement.  I wish you the best of luck in your 
campaign and look forward to our continued relationship as we advance the interests of gun 
owners and sportsmen in Utah.  
 
Sincerely,          
 

 
 

Randy Kozuch 
Chairman 


	Sincerely,

